SILC FY 2018 Budget Proposal 
SILC Resources:

SILC continues to have adequate resources to complete all it’s required compliance and contractual responsibilities.  SILC is entering the 2nd year of a 3-year contract with Michigan Rehabilitation Services (MRS).  SILC receives 35% of it’s operational funding from a grant issued by the Bureau of Services for Blind Persons (BSBP).  

Budget Trending:
Over the last three years, SILC staff have made all possible efforts to limit administrative costs.  This included utilization of technology, smaller office space, ending of all leased equipment, requiring bids on contractual services.  All of these actions have allowed for more of SILCs resources to be dedicated to Council activities and State Plan Implementation.

FY 2018 Budget Overview:

Overall, there is a slight decrease in overall revenue.  This amount is minor and will not hinder SILCs activity.

Increases:

· Staff Wages - There is a slight wage increase related to Cost of Living increases for staff members.

· Dues & Memberships – Slight increase to allow flexibility.  SILC is currently a member of the Association of Programs for Rural Independent Living (APRIL).

· SPIL Support – These are activities for implementation, promotion, and evaluation of the State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL).  This is the largest increase in the budget.  Staff have moved resources here in order to implement the Council’s role and responsibilities in the SPIL as well as providing necessary supports to all identified SPIL partners.

Decreases:

Removed from Budget Line:

· Copier – Savings $6,800.  The lease on the copy machine was completed and the physical copier returned.  With members utilizing Ipads there is no longer a need to have a copy machine at the office.  Staff have access to scanners/printers which has proven to be all that is necessary for administrative needs.  If staff are required to do a large printing job, they will outsource the activity.  
· Postage – Savings $1,000.  As with the copier, the utilization of IPads has limited SILCs need for postage.  Currently, SILC staff have adequate postage on-site to handle the next two fiscal years.
Other Decreases:

· Fringes – Decreases related to insurance amounts

· Occupancy – Lowered rent due to office move  (Had previous lease for 1 month of last Fiscal Year)

· Professional Fees – Lowered budget amount due to successful bidding out services.

· Council Meetings – Leaving the Crown Plaza hotel and having meetings at outside locations will produce costs savings.

Staff remain dedicated to ensuring all possible resources for SILC are utilized to support the SPIL and individual council members to undertake their duties and responsibilities.   The Finance Committee continues to monthly review budget progress and expenditures. 
